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I'm writing to urge you not to pass HB3501. It's dangerous and will destroy our public 

spaces. We can be compassionate to homeless people and NOT allow them to 

permanently and legally camp in our public areas. What would become of every 

park? Portland has become an extremely dangerous city to live in for those of us who 

are homeless and those of us who are housed. Please, please, please do not do this. 

It will further destroy our beautiful state. This is not the right direction for Oregon.  


